
CERT members continue to contact current and prospective block captains and are 
working to rebuild the CERT program on the island.

Since the last meeting many block captains active before the pandemic have been 
contacted, with some confirming their interest in being block captains. Many thanks 
to all those who attended the last meeting and helped to recruit new members 
and block captains and to contact recent block captains to confirm their interest in 
remaining as block captains.

CERT is recruiting co-block captains whose purpose is to assist the block captain 
for their street by serving in their absence during travel, etc. and welcomes any 
volunteers.

The CERT group holds monthly meetings on a regular basis on the SECOND Saturday 
of each month at 10am at the clubhouse.  

For more information on emergency preparation and response on Lido, contact  
lido.cert.nb@gmail.com.

Get involved.
Help Lido be prepared.

by Scott Obel

CERT Meetings 2022
October 8, 2022

November 12, 2022
December 10, 2022

CERT Meetings 2023
January 14, 2023

February 11, 2023
March 11, 2023
April 8, 2023
May 13, 2023
June 10, 2023
July 8, 2023

August 12, 2023
September 9, 2023
October 14, 2023

November 11, 2023
December 9, 2023


